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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

10 CFR 54

Ladies and Gentlemen:

DOCKET NUMBER 50.483
CALLAWAY PLANT UNIT 1

UNION ELECTRIC CO.
RENEWED FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE NPF.3O

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PURSUE SUBSEOUENT LICENSE RENEWAL FOR
CALLAWAY PLANT. UNIT 1

Reference: NRC Regulatory Issue Summary 2009-06, Revision 1, "Importance of Giving
NRC Advance Notice of Intent to Pursue License Renewal," dated February
26, 2024 (MII-24O18 A24O)

Per the Reference cited above, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued Regulatory
Issue Summary (RIS) 2009-06, Revision 1, to emphasize to licensees the importance of giving the
NRC advance notice of their plans for license renewal.

In response to RIS 2009-06, Revision 1, Ameren Missouri is providing this notice of intent regarding
its plans to pursue subsequent license renewal for Callaway Plant, Unit 1 (Callaway). Ameren
Missouri plans to submit the Subsequent License Renewal Application (SLRA) for Callaway in the
fourth quarter of 2028 (i.e., October to December 2028).

For questions related to this submittal, please contact Thomas Elwood, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at
314.225.1905 or via email at TElwood@ameren.com.

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter.
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Sincerely,

G. Beck
Vice President, Nuclear Engineering

cc: Mr. John Monninger
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard
Arlington, TX 7 60ll-4511

Senior Resident Inspector
Callaway Resident Office
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
8201 NRC Road
Steedman, MO 65077

Mr. M. Chawla
Project Manager, Callaway Plant
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop O8BlA
Washington, DC 20555-0001
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Index and send hardcopy to QA File A160.0761

Hardcopy:
Certrec Corporation
6500 West Freeway, Suite 400
Fort Worth,TX 76116
(Certrec receives ALL attachments as long as they are non-safeguards and may be publicly disclosed.)

Electronic distribution for the following can be made via Responses and Reports ULNRC
Distribution:

F. M. Diya
K. C. Scott
T. M. Hart
J. G. Beck
T. A. Win
T. B. Elwood
A.J. Burgess
NSRB Secretary
STARS Regulatory Affairs
Mr. Jay Silberg (Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP)




